
                    Directive #92-47                                               

 Memorandum 

 
Date: 

 

October 7, 1992 
 
  

 

 
 

To: Directors of Income Security 
  
 

From: Gerry Schmidt 
Bryan McTaggart 
Directors of Field Operations 
Social Allowances Program 

   
Telephone: 

 
: 
 

Subject:   Natural Gas Rebates 

 
We have now been advised that clients who register with a natural gas company broker to 
obtain a rebate will continue to have their gas distribution and billings through Centra Gas.  
Therefore, it will not be necessary to cancel the arrangements for the payment of these 
clients’ utility costs as outlined in Directive 92/10. 
 
When gas rebates are received by clients, they will be required to advise the Department of 
the amount received and it will be considered as unearned income. 

 
 

 
 
 
 


